Dear Fellow Members of the Class of 2018, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]My name is Simon Aborn, and I would be honored to serve you all as a Class Senator. Although we are the newest arrivals on campus, our class has already begun to take ownership of the college, and I believe that as Class Senator, I would be able to advocate for improvements to both campus life and the physical campus itself that would benefit Dickinson College as a whole, and in particular would provide large benefits to our class before we graduate. I will fully invest myself into the Student Senate in order to help provide the best possible experience for the entire Dickinson College Class of 2018. I am very passionate about creating a better environment at Dickinson College that will enable all students to chase their passions and while at college, and I believe that by taking an active role in Student Senate I will be able to help make the positive changes at Dickinson that the Class of 2018 wants. 

Sincerely, 
Simon Aborn
